## Dear Bishop Leibold Parents and Students,

Remember to turn in your orders and payments by **WEDNESDAY**, **October 9th**.

Check out all the great awards you can earn - see flyer in your packet.

Don't forget to send a magazine to a soldier or purchase a Bishop Leibold tumbler or Cashbook Savings too.

We hope you renewed your own family magazines or picked out something new for yourself. There are over 750 offers and a \$25 Gift Card available. Great gifts for anyone!

Thanks for making this fundraiser a success!

To order online, go to midwestfundraising.com/onlinestore and use our school code, BTBL19



